
NEWSLETTER 
JANUARY 2024


……………………………………………………….


Everything we do in the studio will be focused on 
preparing for our Spring Concert Series (SCS). 
The dates will be announced as they become 
secured.  Stay tuned…


Mr Ed has written the “Big Intro 2024”.  
The “Big Ending 2024” will be written 
sometime in February.  Stay tuned…	 


……………………………………………… 

PAYMENT OPTIONS 
Zelle


(Preferred method)

512-289-2790


Venmo

@payrrdrums


………………………………………………………


Happy drumming…. : )


“Mr Ed”

bangrrd@gmail.com


